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Dear brothers and sisters! 

 

The Trade Union of Building Workers and Construction Materials Industry of 

Ukraine (PROFBUD) expresses its solidarity with the start of the strike and supports 

the demands of the German builders: 500 euros more per month for all wage groups. 

 

We are confident that better working conditions for everyone will provide an 

additional motivation for youth to join the construction sector and for workers to fight 

the challenges of high inflation, which has affected their incomes in recent years. 

 

It's time to recognize the essential work of construction workers and to recognize 

the importance of an industry that employs 930,000 women and men in Germany!  

 

 

In solidarity, 

 

 

PROFBUD Chairman  Vasyl ANDREYEV 
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